
Harmony Heartland Region 4 
Regional Executive Committee Meeting Summary 

December 3, 2017    
 
Attending: Natalie Allen, Bev Miller, Sue Pelley, Sharon Terrell 
 

Meeting started at 6:04 PM EST 
 

1. Resource Staff Application – This region 4 document was 
revised to be simpler and to continue to collect pertinent 
information.  The Google version of this form will be updated 
with the approved application. 

 
2. Resource Staff – one replacement is needed and there is a 

candidate for the position. 
 

3. Prep for February Retreat - sent background strategic plan 
info to Therese Antonini; Bev will match up roommates and will 
survey the group about food allergies. 

 
4. Leadership Development survey –Will start a new database 

and discard the previous database that is out of date.  
 

6. Competition – webpage should be up the middle of January. 
The logo for the weekend is being worked on. Sue will send an 
email to the chorus presidents about contest deadlines and the 
contest webpage. 

 
7. Harmony Inc. directors – may be included in regional director 

seminars/events. 
 
 
Next meeting January 7, 2018 6:00 PM EST/ 5:00 PM Central 
 
Submitted by  
Sharon Terrell 
Harmony Heartland Region 4 
REC Secretary 
 
	


